
RUN THE FOLLOWING NOTICE   Bid #0503-23-11 Baseball Field Improvements 
TO BE PUBLISHED                Thursday, May 18, 2023 
 

 
NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION 

 
Oakton College District 535 is canceling the above-referenced bid. The District is considering 
re-issuing a new bid for this project at a future date. All bidders who submit a bid will be 
notified, once the new bid is determined. The District apologizes for any inconvenience this 
may have caused. If you have any questions, please contact purchasing manager Trinh Than at 
tthan@oakton.edu. 

 
Board of Trustees 
Community College District 535 
Andy Williams 
Controller 
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